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Ms. Sharon and Mrs. Bianco 
 

 
Dearest Parents, 
 
Happy New Year!!!  Hope your holidays were fun spent with friends 
and family.   I hope you enjoyed the Christmas Pageant last month.  I 
know I did - the children did great! 
 
For the month of January, our class will be learning about New Years 
and the different ways people celebrate.  We will also be talking 
about New Year’s resolutions, skills we would want to be better at – 
being a good friend, eating more vegetables, riding a bike without 
training wheels, etc.   
 
We will be talking about our grandparents and how special they are 
in our lives.  We will also have Mystery Reader Grandparents Edition 
this month, which is something to look forward to. 
 
We will also be learning about winter and hibernation.  We will discuss 
the change in weather and the difference of rain and snow as well as 
animals who hibernate during the cold months. 
 
We will also learn about Martin Luther King who we remember this 
month, and how he dedicated his life to make sure people are 
treated equally. 
 
We will also be learning the letters Ll, Mm, Nn, Oo and Pp for this month 
along with the numbers 11, 12, 13, 14; the colors blue, pink and white 
and the shapes oval and cone. 
 



In religion, the children will be learning to pray the Lord’s Prayer as well 
as the Hail Mary. 
 
Some of the art projects this month will include self-portraits.  We 
started doing it every other month as they grow in confidence with 
their fine motor skills.  We will also be making a cave for bears to 
hibernate, penguin arts and crafts, snowflake salt art, and the children 
will make their own mittens. 
 
Important Dates for January: 
 
Jan 2   Tuesday  School Resumes 
Jan 10 Wednesday Backwards Day 

Parent Zoom Meeting 7:00pm  
Jan 15 Monday  Martin Luther King Day NO SCHOOL 
Jan 22-26 M-F  Mystery Reader 
    Scholastic Book Fair 
Jan 23 Tuesday  Pajamarama Day 
 
GRANDPARENTS DAY/VIP DAY – TO BE ANNOUNCED SOON 
 
 
Thank you all for your support and cooperation.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please email me at misssharonpe@gmail.com. 
 
 
From, 
Miss Sharon and Mrs, Bianco 


